
This year, to inspire our christmas

writing, we planned for the Touring

Theatre Company to come into our

school and perform ‘Aladdin’. However,

due to Covid 19, we have had to

reschedule for next year. Therefore,

we decided that Years 3 to Years 6

would watch the Movie Aladdin (2019).

‘A kind-hearted street urchin
Aladdin vies for the love of

the beautiful princess
Jasmine, the princess of

Agrabah. When he finds a
magic lamp, he uses the

genie's magic power to make himself a prince in order to
marry her. He's also on a mission to stop the powerful

Jafar who plots to steal the magic lamp that could make
his deepest wishes come true’

Here are what some of our students said about the film:

Kai- “I liked it because it contained a lot of action and

drama”

Oscar- “I liked it because it had a lot of humorous

moments”

Mia- “I liked it because it gave me a lot of ideas about my

writing!



Look at some of our Amazing work across years 3 to

years 6:














